
NMRA Palmetto Division Summer Meeting 
 
The Palmetto Summer Division meeting will be held on June 15 at the Railroad Auxiliary 
Building beginning at 9:30 am.  The building is located at 479 Garibaldi Rd, Winnsboro, SC 
29180. 
 
$10 Registration for the meeting will be collected at the door. Morning refreshments and lunch 
will be provided by the Division for those who have registered by the deadline of June 7, 2024.  
To register please email palmettodiv@gmail.com. 
 
Our clinic will be a presentation on the history of the Rockton, Rion & Western Railroad which 
was donated to create the SC Railroad Museum. 
 
Lunch includes a sandwich, chips, cookie and pickle spear catered from Peace on Earth Café in 
Winnsboro. The division will have drinks available. 
 
Following lunch, the attendees will proceed to the SC Railroad Museum approximately 5 miles 
away.  The Museum is located at 110 Industrial Park Rd, Winnsboro, SC 29180. 
 
Note:  If you decide to attend the meeting after the June 7 deadline that is fine. Please realize 
there may not be a sandwich for you. The $10 fee is still required. You also have the option of 
not riding the train after the meeting. 
 
Please reserve and pay for your train ride by June 7 by contacting Myron Pensyl at 
mypensyl@hotmail.com. He will coordinate your payment for the train. The cost is  
$17 per person regular or $15 per person for seniors and military.  
 
The train ride is an approximate 90 minute out and back trip. Viewing of the museum 
equipment is free and the Division will cover a donation to the Museum.   For more details 
about the museum and train ride go to www.scrm.org. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Roger Liska at riggor@clemson.edu. Thank you and 
looking forward to seeing you at out summer meeting. 
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